
Superintendent’s Report 

December 9, 2015 

 

As my tenure as Interim Superintendent comes to a close, let me express my gratitude to: 

The School Board for extending this opportunity to me in Sept., 2014 and for the continued support 

provided since then. 

The SAU Staff for their professionalism, collaboration, comradery and friendship. 

The A - Team for their common vision, honesty, creativity and hard work in promoting district initiatives 

for improving student achievement. 

The District’s Faculty and Staff for their caring and selfless dedication to the students of Hinsdale and 

for providing them a safe and accepting environment in which to learn and thrive. 

The Parents and Community for their on-going support of the district’s programs and their continued 

passage of its annual budget.  Hinsdale is a very special community, exceptionally proud of its dedication 

to its children. 

 

All of you represent the definition of “The Hinsdale Advantage”.  This truly has been one of the most 

positive and professionally rewarding experiences in my educational career.  My sincere thanks for 

affording me the privilege of working for and with all of you. 

 

Best wishes for a happy and healthy holiday season. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Patricia Bassett, M.Ed., Interim Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


